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UUP CALENDAR FOR May  2006
May 16th Local School Board Elections, NYSUT/AFT has asked that all of us go out and Vote in these 
Important Elections.
May 24th UUP chapter Executive Board meeting @ noon in Old Chem. @ Women's Studies Conf. rm. 
RSVP to Corinne @ 2-6570.
May 29th Memorial Day, time for reflection and to thank those who helped shape and preserve this 
country and our freedoms.

DONATE YOUR BOOKS TO THE NEW ORLEANS PUBLIC LIBRARY
If you are in the "SPRING CLEANING MOOD" why not help out the New Orleans Public Library which 
was wiped out with the Hurricane.  Send your books to:
Rica A. Trigs- Public Relations, New Orleans Public Library
219 Loyola Avenue, New Orleans, LA 70112-2007
Tell the Post Office that the books are for the Library in New Orleans and they will give you the library rate 
which is better than the book rate.

FREE EMERGENCY TRAVEL ASSISTANCE AROUND THE WORLD  (UUP Benefit)
UUP has a free benefit provided by UnumProvident for Worldwide Emergency Travel Assistance Services 
when traveling for business or pleasure, in a foreign country or just 100 miles from home. You and your 
family can count on getting help in the event of a medical emergency around the clock.  
Here are some of the benefits: guaranteed hospital admission; emergency medical evacuation to medical 
facility; medically supervised return travel to your home; transportation for a friend/relative if you are alone 
and expect to be hospitalized more than seven days; prescription replacement; medical consultation and 
evaluation; medical referrals to Western-trained, English-speaking medical providers; and care and 
transport of unattended minor children.
For trips over 90 days, expatriate coverage is available.  Call the number provided for more information.  
Within the U.S. call 1-800-872-1414, outside the U.S. call (U.S. access code)+301-656-4152  or contact 
via e-mail at medservices@assistamerica.com  .  The Policy's reference number is  01-AA-UN-762490 
and is provided by United University Professions (NYSUT-AFT).  
Certain restrictions may apply, learn more about this valuable No Cost UUP Benefit at  
http:/www.unumprovident.com/travelassistance
This benefit item was forwarded by Ed Quinn SBU chapter member & UUP statewide Membership Dev. 
Officer.

Charles McAteer, UUP Delegate, UUP office # is 632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip 3475
Please Post or Forward to the UUP members in your Area .



 


